
NOTICE OF TELEPHONIC PUBLIC INPUT HEARING 
 

For Leatherstocking Gas Company, LLC Rate Increase Request 
 

Docket No. R-2022-3032764  
 

The Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission has scheduled one telephonic public input hearing 
to receive public comment on Leatherstocking Natural Gas Company LLC’s request to increase 
its revenues by $ $701,200 per year or 32.35%. The hearing is being held by telephone. Members 
of the public are welcome to attend the telephonic hearing and to provide comments for the public 
record. At this hearing, you will have the opportunity to present your views over the phone to the 
judge hearing the case and to the company representatives. The testimony given during the 
telephonic hearing has the same force and effect as if this hearing were held in person. All 
testimony given under oath becomes part of the official rate case record. The hearing is scheduled 
for one session as follows: 

 
Monday, September 19, 2022 

6:00 P.M. 
 

If you wish to testify at the hearing, please contact the Presiding Officer’s legal assistant, Nicholas 
Miskanic by Thursday, September 15, 2022, at 3:00 p.m.   
 
nmiskanic@pa.gov OR 412-565-3550 and leave a message. 
 
Please provide: (1) your first and last name, (2) the Docket Number R-2022-3032764, (3) the 
phone number you will be using to call into the public input hearing, (4) a phone number where 
you can be reached prior to the hearing if we need to contact you, (5) your email address, if you 
have one, and (6) if you require an interpreter to participate in the hearing, the language of the 
interpreter. 
 

If you do not register in advance, you may not be able to testify. 
 

If you do not wish to testify but want to listen to the public input hearing, there is no need 
to pre-register.    
 

Toll-free Conference Number: 866.675.4281 
PIN Number:    85057514 
 

If you have any questions about the public input hearing, please call the Office of 
Consumer Advocate at 1-800-684-6560. 

 

mailto:nmiskanic@pa.gov

